
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



January 19, 2021 
Delegations 

Bylaw 993-12, Dog 
Control 

Community Energy 
Resiliency Report 

Council heard an appeal regarding a vicious dog 
declaration.  Council decided to uphold the declaration. 

Council approved 3rd Reading of the amended Dog Control 
Bylaw. The bylaw has been amended to waive license fees 
for registered Guide and Service dogs.  

The Town was awarded a grant to fund The Climate Risk 
and Resilience Assessment Report, which assesses the 
overall resilience of the Town of Raymond to extreme 
weather events in the context of climate change. Council 
reviewed and approved the final report.   

For more information any of the above items, or on other items discussed at the 
meeting, please view the January 19 Agenda Package on the town website or call the 
town office at 403 752 3322.
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